
 

 

 
14th September 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

YEAR 7 WELCOME AND BIBLE MASS 

 

We are pleased to invite you to the school for the Year 7 Welcome and Bible Mass which will take place on 
Monday 25th September 2017.  The Mass will involve a formal welcoming to the students, and 

distribution of Bibles, which the students will keep throughout their time at Cardinal Pole.  
  

The Mass will commence at 2pm. 
 

Due to the capacity of our hall it is important that you return the reply slip below to confirm 

your attendance, we only have places for 50 people and will allocate on a first come first served 
basis.   

 
Please complete the reply slip below and return it to me, Mr Ryan (School Chaplain) via your child’s Form 

Tutor as soon as possible. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

James Ryan 

Mr J Ryan 
School Chaplain 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

REPLY SLIP – PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR FORM TUTOR  

YEAR 7 WELCOME AND BIBLE MASS MONDAY 25th SEPTEMBER 2017 AT 2pm 
 

Parent/Carer Name:…………………………………………………………. 

Child’s Name:…………………………………………………..Form:………………………………… 

I will be attending the Welcome and Bible Mass – Yes/No 

Contact Number: ……………………………………………… 

Signed:…………………………………..  Relationship to child:……………………………………  

 


